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Comments: "Designed for motorized trail bikes and mountain bikes since 1950 but Hikers are welcome...

Respect the other types of Users".  Stated on the FS webpage for Canfield trail system.  Yet somehow the Dirt

bikes continue to get pushed out of an area designed for them.  Our ORV fees are what helped develop the

Canfield trail system into what it is today. The Dirt Biking community are spending countless hours packing saws

and clearing trails for all users. I know our family spends many of our evenings and weekends clearing trail.  I do

not agree with taking single track away and giving it to non motorized or making it into a < 50" trail. This is Unfair

to the Dirt Biking Community.   I do agree if the trail is not able to recondition then it should be replaced with a

single track not an old road for <50".  I also think the single track needs to remain the varying degrees of difficulty

that it has been for the past 70 years and for the next generation of riders to learn and grow their skills as my kids

did.  Lastly, as a Multi User (dirt biking, MTB, Hiking, Snowshoe) of Canfield for more than 20 years I respect the

Yield to others and feel it should be posted on a sign in the parking area (but its not) This I feel would help

eliminate confusion of new users.  Canfield Trail System is such a Gem to our community we all just need to

respect each others passion and work together to keep it a great place to live and play. 

 

 

 

 


